

2020 GOLF TOURNAMENT

Please make plans to join us on November 7, 2020 at Bentwater Yacht and Country Club for our next Charity Golf Tournament.

Contact us ASAP to reserve your spot.

Registration and details will be posted on the website grammyscookieconvoy.com

"MEGA-SHIPMENT" PACKING PARTY

SUPERBOWL SUNDAY February 2, 2020 @ 1:00 p.m.

GRAMMY'S COOKIE CONVOY, INC.

Serving the Troops since 2005



Happy New Year

Grammy's Cookie Convoy is excited to reflect on our event-filled 2019, and share our upcoming events in 2020. Before we share what's on the horizon, it is important we give thanks to everyone who supports, and embraces this effort with so much energy and compassion.

My gratitude grows more with each passing year to all of you, who continue to help make a difference for those who unselfishly serve this great nation.





Last January, Grammy's Cookie Convoy started off with preparation meetings for **The 2019 Spirit International**.

The meetings continued the entire year until November, when the prestigious tournament was held at Whispering Pines Golf Club. It was an outstanding event filled with volunteers who truly embodied the "Spirit" of what Grammy's Cookie Convoy is all about. The volunteers raised over \$7,000.00 at the event.

April 27th found Grammy's Cookie Convoy on the Texas A&M Campus, where Tammy Joyce organized our annual card writing event for Kyle Field Day. This event always provides us with awesome support from the Aggies, and we are grateful for the invitation to participate each year.

Welcome Madison!

We have a great team of committed leaders who volunteer their time to help with important areas of the project.

We are very excited to add Madison Frerking to this elite group. Madi will be heading up our Handwritten Communications to the Troops. She has already volunteered her time in a big way for our upcoming shipment. Madi is currently contacting different schools and organizations who are able to support us in this area.

She is well on her way to collecting over 1,000 messages to the Troops.









In May, we received another request for our cookies, and another shipment was on its way to the other side of the world. Requests like these continued throughout the year, and 2019 would be the year we received the most personal requests from the deployed Troops since this project began! Your generosity allowed us to provide several shipments of 1,000 cookies at a time to our American Heroes in 2019. One request in particular inspired me to follow up ASAP. The request was from a wife whose husband was deployed on the USS Abraham Lincoln. He, and the rest of the crew, had just been told about their deployment being extended for a third time; no Christmas holiday with families and friends. We were able to ship thousands of cookies on two different shipments to spread a little holiday cheer.

July and August found us in meetings with Bentwater Yacht and Country Club to secure a date for our 2020 Grammy's Cookie Convoy Charity Golf Tournament. Those of you who joined us in 2018 should know, it was because of your help at the inaugural tournament, we were able to raise over \$40,000.00. I could never have envisioned the number of requests that would come in from our deployed Troops in 2019, but your foresight in celebrating that day with us allowed me to fulfill all the requests, and then some. It is my hope and prayer that the 2020 tournament will help us replenish the coffers so we are able to fulfill every request.

There was a lot of gratitude being given from my family to yours throughout 2019. Family and friends have blessed me and this little "Project of Hugs," more than I deserve. Please keep all those who courageously serve this nation in your thoughts and prayers. I look forward to seeing, celebrating, golfing, and packing up all those cookies with you in 2020.



